
Announcements 

 May 26th & 27th   
   

 

There will be a Memorial Day Mass at 9:00am this Monday. The Patriotic Rosary 
will be said immediately following Mass, and Confession will also be available. The 
parish office will be closed Monday. 
 
Volunteer sign-ups for the Let’s Feed our Children program and Totus Tuus meals 
and snacks are in the narthex. Registration forms for Totus Tuus are also out. 
 
In the next couple minutes, we ask you to reflect. 
Jesus lives for you. Who are you living for? 
 
 
 


